
*** Happy 2020 New Year ***

73 from MARK, N6IV
I have been proud to serve as your Public Information Office
(PIO) during my 2017-2019 term. It is time to turn over the
reins to a younger more energetic sole, Mike, KB6USJ, who will
inform you, entertain you, and keep you on your toes. Wishing
all the CARS members a safe and happy Xmas season. May the New
Year bring us better band conditions, more dx, more local
QSOs, and happiness for all, (oh yes, add world peace). 73 for
now and see you at the next Club Meeting, January 9th . MARK ,
N6IV

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2087

